
Welcome to Class 10’s Spring Overview
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your support during Autumn term. The children made an excellent start to the year, and they
have been an absolute pleasure to teach. There has been brilliant progress across all areas of the curriculum

and the children have done themselves proud.
Remember we are continuing to use Google Classroom for updates and messages and all children should now

be able to access this fully. If you have any problems, please come and speak to one of us.
We are looking forward to another great term.

Many thanks, Mr Wake, Mrs Livingston and of course Winnie!






